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From: Patricia Yates 
Sent: 15 November 2021 12:56
To: Local Plan
Subject: Peel hall

I live locally to peel hall park. Are they really going to cut down all the trees put more houses and roads 
when there is so much going on about climate change? This would mean polluting the air with more than 
carbon dioxide. The amount of houses and other premises will be like another small town. All our lives here 
will be changed forever including the wildlife. Shame on you money grabbing on the backs of all of us that 
live around here. 




